
Dear Latshmere Swim Club Family, 

The reason for this email is to let you know we give all the local sports teams/organizations a free pool 

party. If your son or daughter is on a sports team or involved in an organization (cheerleading, gilr or boy 

scouts, camps, daycares, youth groups, dance, karate, etc.) please pass along the contact information 

below to the coach/leader or team parent/organization president who would schedule the party. Or if 

you want to call and schedule to part for your team you can.  

The way it works is the party is free for coaches/leaders and players/participants with a paying parent. 

Parents and siblings are welcome, but there will be a $4.00 free for non-members. Students/children 

must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. The time is 5:00-8:00PM any day of the week except 

Friday. Most teams use this as their season end party but it would also be a great team building 

opportunity.  

The evening parties can also be scheduled for church youth groups, church picnics, company picnics, 

moms groups, PTO, or other organized groups.  

Let us know if you have any questions or require any additional information.  

See you this summer. 

Latshmere Swim Club 

For additional information or to schedule your event please contact Terri Landis at 717-858-3420 or 

tblandis@yahoo.com 
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